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All you need to know for
January

Read and be ready for all the things happening in the month of January

by Abas Regassa on January 12th 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

| hope this letter finds you well. The school year is off to a great start and we are excited
for the upcoming events in January.

As a reminder, school will be closed on Monday, January 16th in observance of Martin
Luther King Jr. Day. We encourage you to take the time to reflect on the legacy of this
important historical figure.

Additionally, the second quarter will end on Friday, January 20th. We encourage you to
push your students to finish the semester strong and strive for academic excellence.
This also means we don't have school on the 20th as it will be grading day for teachers.



On January 26th and 27th, we will be holding parent-teacher conferences. You will be
receiving more information on this in the coming days. We look forward to meeting with
you and discussing your child's progress.

Exciting event coming up!

3rd, 4th and 5th graders will be going on an ice fishing trip on the 30th of January
thanks to our generous partners and Friend Karl Erikson.

Winners

As you all know, MobyMas is one of the best academic tools we have at our school. We
encourage all students to spend as much time as they can on mobymax so they can do
better stay ahead in their education.

Our MobyMax Winners for last quarter are 5th graders! They had the highest accumulated
total points in the school. They were awarded with a pizza party this past Friday!

Thank you for your continued support. We wish you a great January and look forward to
the many events that are yet to come.
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